
Update on the Steer Point Restoration for the period of 21 March 2021 to 25 April 2021 

(7 operational weeks) 

  

• The total number of HGV deliveries for the period was 397 into the site which 

represented 81% of the permitted number over that period so down from the 99% in 

our last report probably reflecting the Easter holiday period 

 

• The weekly average was 56 loads with the maximum number of permitted loads in any 

one week of 70 into the site was not achieved in this reporting period.    This is broadly 

in line with the weekly average since the works began of 57 loads per week. 

 

• 7,046 tonnes of material was brought into the site during that period taking the total 

since operations began to 70,750 tonnes 

 

There was one incident reported to Aardvark in the period about a HGV leaving the site onto Steer 

Point Road too fast and not stopping.  The HGV was tracked and the driver cautioned about the need 

to adhere to haulage protocols. 

 

There was also a complaint about dust effects during this long dry period we are having.  The site 

operator was reminded of the dust management strategy and to continue to change the wheelwash 

and also wash down the entry/exit ramp to the site.  Subsequent reports indicate that this has been 

improved but being regularly reviewed. 

 

The application to vary the HGV numbers will be submitted to Devon CC this week.  It has been 

decided not to apply for the early morning delivery window due to possible adverse impacts on 

residents on Steer Point Road and the School/Nursery and therefore the delivery times inside and 

outside school term times will remain as currently consented. 

 

We are scheduled to film new drone footage of progress during May (weather permitting) and 

hopefully will then be able to share that shortly afterwards. 


